
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      South Lake Tahoe will be hosting a
public  meeting  for  the  community  to  review
three  initial  design  concepts  for  future
improvements to the Regan Beach. The meeting
is July 28 from 5:30-7:30pm at the recreation
complex at 1180 Rufus Allen Blvd.

·      Tahoe Area Regional Transit’s Highway 267 summer
service has been expanded to include two buses running hourly
from Crystal Bay to downtown Truckee from 7am to 6pm daily. It
will continue through Sept. 7.

·       Lake Tahoe Golf Course is hosting a pop up dinner
Sept. 4 at 6pm with chefs Josh and Whitney Deri of Blend
Catering.  For  more  information  or  to  reserve  a  seat,  go
online.

·      Coffee with a Cop is Thursday mornings from 8-10 at the
Starbucks at the Raley’s at Stateline this summer. It’s an
opportunity for residents and visitors to meet with South Lake
Tahoe officers.

·      Emerald Bay Dentistry recently merged with Lake Tahoe
Dental.
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